
CAMDEN BOWLING CLUB – NEWSLETTER 
WEEK ENDING 15/01/2023 
 
TRIFFIC TUESDAY 10/01/23 
For the first competition of the new year 48 Players turned up for a game in perfect conditions 
Div 1: +24 Jurgen Abshagen, Pat Phibbs, Gina Ross 
Div 2:  +10 Darren Hardy, Terry Cameron, Paul Hammond, Sam Bocking 
Resting toucher: Bob Preston 
 
Trific Tuesday is booked out for this week (Tuesday 17th) Get your names in early for next week. 
  
THURSDAY SOCIAL 12/01/23 
Div 1: Richard Paipa, Keith Bannon, Baden Harris, Rob Patane, Keith Pocock, Sam Bocking, Paul Donaldson, Ken Morrell 
Div 2: Peter Williams, Bruce Redman, Col Smith, Noel Mulley, R. Webster, Ray Jones. 
 
Jackpot was drawn by: Karl Szynal, Eddie Klaassen, Brian Barnicoat, Joe Briffa, Kerry Lowe, Gary Hudson. To win the 
$750 they needed 4 and the machine threw up……4!!!!! JACKPOT WINNER. It’s down to $100 next week. 
  
FRIDAY SCROUNGERS 13/01/23 
No less than 18 players made up the motley crew at scroungers on Friday. This included several ‘guns’, two lovely ladies, 
an intrepid visitor and two first timers. After much good bowls, some luck and a couple of shockers the rink winners were: 
Michael Winter, Ken Morrell, Steve Laker, Jo Flook and Bob Hodge. The winner of the very, very sweet chocolates was 
Ken Morrell. 
  
SATURDAY 14/01/23 
Div 1: Jim McGuiness, John Bugden, Steve Lyons, Dennis Crouch 
Div 2: Bob Wareham, Frank Rea, Rick Staats, Steve Laker 
 
Jackpot was drawn by: Richard Paipa, Peter Grimson, Keith Phegan, Col Glover, Kerry Lowe, Gary Hudson. They were 
looking for a 7 but drew short on 3. Jackpot to next week. 
  
NOTES: If you are interested in marching on Australia Day the Sports club is presenting a float and the Bowling club is 
supporting them. Get your name on the sheet. 
 
Draw for Club Championship Fours and Handicap Pairs are now up. 
 
Sheets are up for Charity night (if not attending you can still make a donation – proceeds to prostate cancer), 
 
Minor and C Singles closes this Thursday. 
 
Half Year Meeting on Sunday March 5th (thanks to all those who noticed the error) Notices of Motion must be in 
Secretaries hands by Jan 28th. 
 
The Razorback Cup will be held in Picton this year on Friday 10th February with a BBQ at 5pm. Play to start at 6pm. Look 
for teams on the notice board. 
 
Nominations for Zone Fours will be open for two more weeks. Get your teams organized for Open Fours, Reserve Fours or 
Senior Fours. 
  
Newsletter Sponsor:  CAMDEN COMFORT AND MOBILITY CENTRE  18/1-15 Murray St, Camden.  4655 5130 Independent 
Living specialist. Suppliers of all aids to the elderly and infirm. 
 
BOWLS ETIQUETTE: Empty your coffee, soft drink or water bottle into the garden not on the green. The greenkeeper is 
the one who fertilizes and waters the green. 
Keep bags off seats. Bags on seats can damage them, reduces the seating area for both players and spectators and looks 
untidy. Under seats is the place they should be. 

 


